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Dates for your diary: 

 
Tuesday 20th September – Individual photos 
W/B Monday 26th September – After School Clubs start 
Thursday 29th September – Foundation parent’s lunch – 11.30am 
Friday 30th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Monday 24th – Friday 29th October – HALF TERM 
 
 

 
 

Photos 
 

The photographer 
will be in on Tuesday 20th 
September to take individual 
photos.  Please can all children 
attend school in full uniform. 
 
If you would like siblings included 
in the photos you may turn up 
from 8.30am until 8.50am.  if you 
are unable to make this time, let 
the office know and we will try to 
fit your children in throughout the 
morning. 
 
As Year 5 have swimming in the 
morning they will be 
photographed first, so when the 
bell rings can they make their way 
straight to the hall where Mrs 
Moody will take the register.  
 
 
PE Kits 
 
Please can children have their PE 
kits in school at all times.  
 
Our PE kits consist of black 
shorts and white t-shirts (no 
football shirts).  You can purchase 
t-shirts in your child’s team 
colours with our logo from 
Tesco.com but this is optional. 
 

 
We hope that you and your children had an enjoyable summer break 
and would like to welcome parents, old and new, to a new school 
year. 
 
We have decided to trial a new Pupil Planner that includes Reading 
Records, Communication pages and information that will help answer 
some of the day to day questions you might have about school and ways 
to support your child’s learning. 
 
Each child will receive the first planner free but we would need to ask for 
50p if the book is lost or damaged and needs to be replaced.  These 
planners have been given out today. 
 
Feedback on the Pupil Planners would be most welcome. 
 
 
Be Coached by Olympians! 
 
We have an exciting opportunity to be coached by Rebecca Adlington and 
Plymouth Divers, Tonia Couch and Sarah Barrow on the morning of 
Wednesday 19th October at the Life Centre. 
 
This is only open to Year 3 – 6 and to those children who can confidently 
swim 50 metres.  If you would like your child to take part bring in your 50m 
swimming certificate and complete a consent form, which will be available 
on Monday.  
 
 
Gardening   
 
We have received £493 from the Ernest Cook Trust to help us develop our 
allotment.  The Ernest Cook Trust is one of the UK’s leading outdoor 
charities which actively encourages children and young people to learn 
from the land through hands-on outdoor learning opportunities. 
 
Many thanks to Deb Prior for applying for the grant. 
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